
TO: Pleasantdale School District 107 Board of Education
FROM: Dr. Dave Palzet
DATE: April 26, 2023
RE: Election Results

A municipal election was held on April 4, 2023. At that time, three 4-year Board seats were being
decided. The district had three individuals file the required paperwork to run for the Board vacancies.
These individuals are Bill Brockob, Jason Nash, and Charles Zona.

On election day, 1,852 ballots were cast, representing 27.49% of all registered voters in the Pleasantdale
area. The election results were posted to the Cook County Clerk’s website and can be found below.

Prior to seating new Board members, the Cook County Clerk must certify the results. New Board
members must be seated between 20 and 40 days after the election. Given that 22 days have passed
since the municipal election, we are seating our new Board members.


